
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Jerry Bohnsack, Interim City Administrator 
 
RE: Sanitary Sewer Extension Airport to Terminal  
 
DATE:  July 7, 2025 

 
 
Bids for the proposed project are being opened on Thursday July 3rd 10:00 am at the 
Public Safety Building. After opening and reviewing for errors. The results will be 
forwarded to the Council for Consideration at the July 7, 2025 City Council Meeting. 
 
  
 
 


